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Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 
New Town, Rajarhat 

Notice No: 950 Date: 02/02/2023 

NOTICE 

All the third semester (forthcoming fourth semester) students are hereby 
notified that the regular classes for the fourth semester will start from 
06.02.2023. It is further notified that fourth semester classes will resume as 
per the third semester classes in the existing routine until the new routine 
for even semester is prepared .. It must further be noted that 75% and/ or 
above attendance is mandatory for them to become eligible to appear for the 
end semester examinations. All concerned are requested to note this and act 
accordingly. 
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